
 

 
 

CITY COUNCIL AGENDA REPORT 

 

MEETING DATE: June 5, 2023 

TO: City Council Members 

FROM: Rachelle Kellogg, Community Development Director 

SUBJECT: Planning Commission Appointments  

 

RECOMMENDATION 
1. Consideration of the Mayor’s recommendation to reappoint Kevin Anderson to serve as a City of 

Sonora Planning Commissioner for a four-year term expiring on July 1, 2027. 
 
2.  

DISCUSSION   
 

On July 1, 2023, the term of Commissioner Kevin Anderson will expire.  Kevin has served on the 

Planning Commission since 2017.  Each Planning Commissioner serves a 4-year term.  Notice of the 

pending vacancy was published in the Union Democrat on April 25, 2023.  Those interested in serving 

on the Planning Commission were instructed to submit an Application by May 26, 2023.  The Mayor 

received one application from Kevin Anderson.  Kevin has been an effective member of the 

Commission and currently serves as Chairman.  The Mayor is recommending the reappointment of 

Kevin Anderson. 

FISCAL IMPACT  
 

There is no fiscal impact to the General Fund as this position was included within the Fiscal Year 2022-
2023 Budget. 

 
ATTACHMENT 

1) Anderson Application 


